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Cynthia Hom <chom@sunnyvale.ca.gov>

File #: 2016-7157

1 message

Vivian Euzent Sun, Jun 5, 2016 at 9:26 PM
To: chom@sunnyvale.ca.gov

Use permit for St. Luke's Lutheran Church

Dear Ms. Hom,

We are not able to attend the zoning administrator hearing on Wednesday, June 15, 2016 at
3:00 PM but wanted to support this project.

Since 1976 we have lived at 1502 Dominion Ave on the corner of The Dalles, directly
across the street from St. Luke's parking lot. We are NOT members of the church. Over
the years, the church has not been the best neighbor but, more recently, this has been
changing. In the last three or four years we have had few issues with the church and the
two times I have called them about a problem, it was immediately rectified. We did attend
a presentation at the church where they explained their project and showed us the site.
While we do not directly face that site, we would have no problem if it was on our side of
the church. It seems to us that this kind of project, with youth as the most common user
but other possible uses when not being used by young people, is perfect for a church who
1s trying to support young people in our community. Great attention to detail went into
the planning so that it not only looks appealing but most windows and doors do not
overlook neighbors' back yards. We do support approval of their use permit.

Sincerely,

Vivian and Bruce Euzent
1502 Dominion Ave
Sunnyvale, CA 94087
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